
3648 Washington Boulevard  |  St. Louis, MO  |  63108  |  314.533.9900  |  TheSheldon.org 

 

 
Chris Peimann 
Director of Advancement 
cpeimann@TheSheldon.org 

 314.533.9900 ext. 19 
         
          Sarah Samples  
          Marketing Manager 
          ssamples@TheSheldon.org  
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE       October 26, 2021 
 
 
 

RAMBLIN JACK ELLIOTT TO BE REPLACED ON TODD SNIDER PERFORMANCE BY CHICAGO FARMER 
 

Event:  Todd Snider with special guest Chicago Farmer 
 
When:  Friday, November 19, 2021 at 8 p.m. 
 
Where:  Sheldon Concert Hall 
 
Tickets: $40 orchestra / $35 front balcony / $30 rear balcony 

Call MetroTix at 314-534-1111 or visit TheSheldon.org.  
 

 
ST. LOUIS, MO – On the advice of his doctors, due to the continuing COVID-19 pandemic, 90-year-old Ramblin’ Jack 

Elliott will not appear with Todd Snider at The Sheldon on November 19 as originally announced. Ramblin’ Jack will be 

replaced by singer/songwriter Chicago Farmer.  

 

The son of a small-town farming community, Cody Diekhoff logged plenty of highway and stage time under the name 

Chicago Farmer before settling in the city in 2003. Profoundly inspired by fellow Midwesterner John Prine, he’s a working-

class folk musician to his core.  

 

“I love the energy, music and creativity of Chicago, but at the same time, the roots and hard work of my small town,” he 

shares. Growing up in Delavan, Illinois, with a population less than 2,000, Diekhoff’s grandparents were farmers, and their 

values have always provided the baseline of his songs.  

 

Tickets for Todd Snider with special guest Chicago Farmer are limited. Call MetroTix at 314-534-1111 or visit 

TheSheldon.org. 
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